
 

 

Save The Date! 

 
Dear families, 

 
Mark your calendars! The fun and excitement of a Scholastic Book Fair is coming 

to Rosedale!  

 
Our Scholastic Book Fair will take place October 2nd, 3rd and 4th. The Book Fair will also be open 
during our Meet the Teacher Night, on October 4th.  
 
The Virtual Fair has been retired for the 2023/2024 school year.  
 
Please visit http://scholastic.ca/bookfairs/resources/parents to see the amazing book trailers 

for this year’s featured books.  

 
Happy reading! 
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